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Miller, Alisa

From: Christine.Fountain@sfgov.org
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 10:19 AM
To: Lee, Ivy
Cc: Miller, Alisa; Kim, Jane
Subject: Re: SFPD response re: street name change

Ivy, 

  

I am sorry it took so long to get back to you. 

  

The SFPD has no issues/concerns regarding this name change. 

 

Christine Fountain  

San Francisco Police Department 

Office of the Chief of Police 

850 Bryant Street, Room 525 

San Francisco CA 94103 

Tel: (415) 734-3633 

Fax: (415) 553-1554 

Email: christine.fountain@sfgov.org 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and its contents may contain confidential and/or legally 

privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, 

review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws, including the Electronic 

Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy 

all copies of the communication. 

 

 

-----"Lee, Ivy" <ivy.lee@sfgov.org> wrote: -----  

To: "Fountain, Christine" <christine.fountain@sfgov.org> 

From: "Lee, Ivy" <ivy.lee@sfgov.org> 

Date: 04/23/2013 12:10PM 

Cc: "Kim, Jane" <jane.kim@sfgov.org>, "Miller, Alisa" <alisa.miller@sfgov.org> 

Subject: SFPD response re: street name change 

Dear Christine – I’m writing from the office of Supervisor Jane Kim in regards to the street name change 

legislated by Supervisor Kim on March 19
th

.   We need to have a range of city agencies and departments review 

and respond to the name change from Lech Walesa Street in the Civic Center area to “Dr. Tom Waddell Place,” 

including the SFPD.   

 

Can you please forward any comments or reports regarding this matter to Alisa Miller, who is cc’d on this 

message?  Thank you.  The original memo detailing this legislation is also attached for your convenience. 

 

Ivy Lee 

Legislative Aide, Supervisor Jane Kim/District 6 

415.554.7973 (direct) 




